
 

Submissions are open for the 2022 Sanlam Group Awards
for Excellence in Financial Journalism

The Sanlam Group Awards for Excellence in Financial Journalism 2022 are still accepting submissions until 28 February
2023. The awards, which are open to African journalists working for African news organisations and publishing on the
continent, cover financial journalism across various platforms. In order to qualify, submissions must have been published
between 1 January and 31 December 2022.

For more information, visit the Sanlam website.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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